
 
 
 

From:  
Sent: 28 April 2021 06:27
To: Home <home@letchworth.com>
Subject: Frontage alterations 9 highfield letchworth )
 
Hi Clair
 would confirm the presentation of the attached alterations is acceptable on the condition a



depth of the low level planting area in front of the extension is added as experience proves that
conformity to Heritage approvals is disregarded previously.
Regards

 

Sent from my iPad




